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Deanery News and Announcements

 
REMINDER: DEANERY COUNCIL MEETS ON SATURDAY OCTOBER 17TH 
 
PLANNING FOR “LIFT UP YOUR HEARTS” BEGINS: 
Please take a look at the letter from Bishop Stephen regarding “Lift Up Your Hearts” by clicking here. 

 

MESSY CHURCH: REGISTRATION deadline has been extended to Friday — Contact Bev at 
beverlyvanderjagt@bell.net or 705-919-6541 ASAP to register. 

Have you wondered what Messy Church is about? Come experience it at MESSY FIESTA a day to 
experience and learn about Messy Church. To find out more about Messy Church, visit 
www.messychurch.ca and look for the video!  

Messy Fiesta takes place on Saturday, September 19, 2015 from 10 am – 3:00 pm at the Church of 
the Ascension, 1476 Sparks St. The cost (includes lunch, crafts, handouts and a fun day) is 
$25/person.  

 

Hot Turkey Supper: at Christ Church, 6th Ave., Lively on Saturday, Sept. 26, 2015, seating’s at 5 and 
6:30 p.m. Also limited take out available. Tickets are $13 for adults and $6 for children. 
Reserve your tickets by Sept 20th by calling 705-692-5201 
 

ACW FALL DEAN MEETING: Stay tuned for more information regarding this annual event on 
Saturday, October 3rd at St. John the Divine.  The day will begin with muffins, coffee and 
registration, followed by a Eucharist service, lunch and in the afternoon our guest speaker will be Del 
Nussey from Lively to share some of her life insights and wisdom.  

 

Ecumenical Messy Church in Copper Cliff will take place on Wednesday, September 23rd from 4:45 
to 7 p.m. at Copper Cliff United Church, 26 Park St. (behind Bryston’s).  Everyone is invited, Meal is 
provided, Children must bring an adult.  A free, fun time for All. 

FROM THE DIOCESE OF ALGOMA FACEBOOK PAGE: "When I first arrived here and mentioned 
the church, people would say, 'That place? I thought it was an old, empty building.' Now they often 
say, 'St. Philip’s? Yeah, I’ve heard about it. There’s a lot of great stuff going on there!' 

Read the article here 

 

READINGS FOR THIS COMING WEEK: 

Taken from http://lectionary.library.vanderbilt.edu/ 

 

http://www.dioceseofalgoma.com/News/index.cfm?fuseaction=view&id=478&categoryid=1
mailto:beverlyvanderjagt@bell.net
http://www.messychurch.ca/
https://www.faithandleadership.com/peter-doddema-i%E2%80%99m-excited-see-potential-rural-church-0?utm_source=FL_newsletter&utm_medium=content&utm_campaign=FL_feature
http://lectionary.library.vanderbilt.edu/


 

Proper 20 (25) (September 20, 2015) 

 First reading and Psalm 
 Proverbs 31:10-31 
 Psalm 1 

 Alternate First reading and Psalm 
 Wisdom of Solomon 1:16-2:1, 12-22 or Jeremiah 11:18-20 
 Psalm 54 

 Second reading 
 James 3:13 - 4:3, 7-8a 

 Gospel 
 Mark 9:30-37 

 

http://lectionary.library.vanderbilt.edu/texts.php?id=220

